

TO:

Sarasota Bay Club Residents

FROM:

Gail Chase

DATE:

May 17, 2022

RE:

COVID-19 Update

The purpose of this memo is to update you on our community COVID-19 status. We currently have three residents who tested positive for COVID-19 yesterday who are home isolating in their condominium. They are doing well and experiencing mild symptoms only.

Any residents identified as having been exposed have been contacted directly and have undergone the necessary testing. These isolated residents, due to exposure, will remain in isolation pending receipt of a negative PCR test.

We continue to ask everyone to remain vigilant, especially in close areas such as elevators, cars, buses, and areas where distancing cannot be maintained. As we have often discussed, please notify us immediately if you feel symptomatic, so we can perform the necessary testing and prevent the spread of the virus.

Thank you all for your continued efforts to stay safe!